
 

                                     

 

 

   
GROWTH Certificate Winners   House Point Winners 

Owen, Zachary, Maleeha, Lois, Esmee, 

Lainy-Rae, Eliza, Jayden, Alyssa, Chloe and 

James  

Elsie, Ava, Daisy, Elise, Seth, Noah & Bea 

Family Learning 

In this weeks Family Learning the children made 

Christmas characters on a swing, using felt and    

other materials.  They decorated them with ribbons, bau-

bles and pine cones.  Everyone had a great time!  
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December 

11th—KS1 Production 2.30 

13th—Christmas Fayre  

17th—Vision Screening—

Reception 

17th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6.15 

18th—School Christmas Dinner 

18th—Class Parties 

19th—School Panto Trip 

20th—School Closes 

January  

6th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

7th—School Reopns 

23rd—Family Learning Yr 5 only 

1.15-3.15 

 February 

14th—School Closes 

24th—School Reopens 

March 

4th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

5th—World Book day 

12th—Yr 5 Class Trip 

18th—Family Learning  1.15-3.15 

19th—Reception & Yr 6—Height 

and Weight  

19th—Yr 3 Class Trip  

20th—Small Football Tourna-

ment at Ryburn—3.45-5.00 

30th —Parents Evening—3.30-

6.00 

31st—Parents Evening—3.30-

6.00 

 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Autumn 

Term  

 

Tuesday     Karate Club 

Thursday    Reading Club  

Friday       Football Club 

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would be 

great to see more of you  accessing the page and 

supporting the team. Thank you       

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   
                 Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 96.7%                            

Well done to the 5 classes with NO lates. 

 

 

Maleeha, Ronnie, Bonnie, Lois, Maximo, Rhiver             

and Maisie 

Reminders  
Don’t forget to return your KS1 ticket requests for the Nativity. The 
ticket letters for the KS2 Carol Concert have now been sent out and 
your requests need returning.  We have the school Christmas Fayre 
on the 13th and Christmas dinner is on 18th December. Your child is 
invited to wear a Christmas jumper that day. The children will have 
their Class parties in the afternoon and they may have a visit from 

the big man himself !!!! 

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 96.7 0 

Oaks 94.9 1 

Willows 98.9 0 

Junipers 100 0 

Elms 98.8 0 

Rowans 91.7 2 

Maples 94.9 0 
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